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Two Cranes Club’s invitations 1) an Education Conference at Villa Riehl, in Seebenstein, Austria 2)
a Health Conference, at the Neumiihle Workshop Centre, in Bad Camberg, Germany. “...a great
professional network among the youth born and raised as Blessed Children within the Unification
Church.” Paraphrasing Mr. Insup Alexander Park, Vice President of FFWPU International



The Cranes Club Europe Education Conference is at the Villa Riehl, Seebenstein, Austria — 27th-29th of
October. For more details and to register online for the 2017 Cranes Club Education Conference in
Austria, click or go to urldrive.google.com/file/d/0B2RLuhfSBCYFWmUxbUYtczJ6NOk/view

2) The Cranes Club Europe Health Conference 2017, at the Neumiihle Workshop Centre, Bad Camberg,
Germany on the 3rd-5th of November For more details and to register online for the 2017 Cranes Club
Health Conference in Germany, click or go to urltinyurl,com/cranes-club-health-conference

Paraphrasing Mr. Insup Alexander Park, Vice President of FFWPU International,

The Cranes Club can provide a great professional network among the youth born and raised as Blessed
Children within the Unification Church. In this way, we can mentor younger brothers and sisters, engaged
in voluntarism and philanthropy, and support each other professionally.

Cranes Club provides a great opportunity for us to rekindle, reconnect with and maintain lost connections
with all our extended and international family, that worldwide family that True Parents’ and our first
generation elders have built with their vision, and their blood, sweat, and tears.

Cranes Club can help all of us find strength through knowing that we share a precious common history,
and we that have each other, no matter what difficulties we may face.

Cranes Club can help us continue to nurture and develop our precious community, as we, the 2nd
generation, grow older and wiser.




